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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
From:      Brad Solon, Building Official 
 
To:   Rapid City Planning Commission 
 
Date:   April 16, 2008 
 
Subject:  Antler Ridge Road - Street Name Change 
 
The developer of Rockinon Ranch Subdivision has applied to change the name of Antler Ridge 
Road.  The application requests that the street name be changed from Antler Ridge Road to 
Hendrix Lane.  
 
Antler Ridge Road currently intersects Lennon Lane and Springsteen Lane within Rockinon 
Ranch Subdivision.  There is one house on this street currently and that address will be changed 
by staff.  Any street signs displaying Antler Ridge Road will have to be changed to Hendrix Lane.   
 
Staff has contacted the Fire Department, Police Department and Emergency Services.  Staff has 
received no objections to renaming Antler Ridge Road to Hendrix Lane.   
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends the street name Antler Ridge Road be changed to 
Hendrix Lane with the stipulation that the developer replace any existing street name 
signs at their expense. 
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